Date: Wed, 12 Sep 2007 15:41:51 -0700

From: Don Mooney <dbmooney @dcn.davis.ca.us>

To: "Barrow, Roscoe (CDPH-OLS)" <Roscoe.Barrow @cdph.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: Coalition for Safe West Nile Virus Control; Public Records
Act Request

X-Spam-Score: -2.136

Mr. Barrow,

Thank you for your email. I do take issue with the term "permit’, as it
implies DPH has some discretion. Based upon the Government Code and case
law, DPH has a non-discretionary obligation to release the requested
document. As a result of your mail, I am holding-off on filing my petition
for writ of mandate until next week.

Don Mooney



